
No Treats Please!

In an effort to keep all our students at R.K. Finn Ryan Road 
School safe and healthy, we have a policy to please not send 
treats into school for your child’s birthday or other special 
events. If the teacher would like to make a rare exception for a 
specific event, he/she will communicate with you about that. 
Otherwise, please do not send any food to school for class 
consumption.

Teachers will communicate with you about how birthdays will 
be celebrated/recognized at school. In addition, one of our 
traditions at school is that every Friday, members of our 
Student Leadership Team announce all of the birthdays for the 
upcoming week on the PA system. These leaders also choose a 
song for the whole community to enjoy. 

We appreciate your understanding in knowing that any food 
items sent in without communication with the teacher will be 
returned home. Let me know if you have any questions.

With appreciation,

Sarah Madden
Principal


